
Middleton Cup Update 

 

I am now able to confirm the venue for the first Middleton Cup match against 

Huntingdonshire on Saturday 18th June.  

The match will be held at St Neots BC, Cambridgeshire, 2.00pm start. 

 

May I take this opportunity to thank all that have nominated so far, the response has 

been very encouraging.  

The closing date for nominations is Saturday 2nd April. 

 

Some further information on how things will work. 

All team selections will be posted on the Hertfordshire Bowls Website a minimum of 

10 days prior to the match. 

 

Please return nominations to  

 

rkevans888@btinternet.com 

 
If you have any questions, WhatsApp or call 07837894719 

 

Roger Evans 

Middleton Cup / Balcomb Trophy Manager  

 

 


